
 
June 29, 2020 
 

 
GOOD NEWS! 
 

 
Our Hair Salon will be open to on June 29, July 7th, 8th, 9th and 10th.  
 

We would like to start by providing haircuts to all who want them. 
Appointments are being arranged and coordinated by our Recreational 
Therapy staff.  

 
We will resume chemical treatments (colour/perms) once the backlog has 
been cleared and the salon returns to regular hours. 

 
We are required to maintain social distancing as much as possible.   
 

The hairdressers will be wearing PPE and sanitizing the salon and tools.  
Anything not disposable will be fully cleaned between clients. 

Unfortunately, we need to make some changes that will affect you directly: 

1)  In accordance with public health guidelines, we will NO LONGER ACCEPT 
CASH (in order to minimize contact with the clients).  All previous cash 
clients will receive bills by mail.  

Happy to be back!!! 

Sincerely, 
 

Forever Young Hair Care 
 


